
Early Childhood Ministry News 
September 2019 “Loving Care Makes Happy Children” 

2019-2020 Handbooks 
You should have received a handbook when you 
registered, but if you need another copy, they 
are available on the church website or in the 
office.  

ID Cards 
We will take your child’s picture for his or her ID 
card within their first few days of class. You will 
get two copies of the card, which you can use to 
check in and out daily using Headmaster on the 
laptop located near the stairs. You can also enter 
your child’s number using the keypad instead of 
scanning the barcode. If you have misplaced 
your card, you can request another one in the 
church office. 
 
Remember — You must check your child in and 
out each day (it’s a state regulation).  

Get info for the ECM right 
on your phone through 

Sign Up for Remind 
We sent information out on paper, by email, on 
our Facebook page, and also through the 
Remind app. Download the Remind app on your 
Android or Apple device, or text @fbcecm to 
number 81010. 

Birthdays, Special Occasions, Holidays 
Your child’s birthday will 
be recognized through 
conversation and song. If 
you would like to send 
cupcakes for the 
occasion, please notify 
the teacher in advance.  
 
If you wish to send treats for special occasions or 
holidays, please sign up on the treat sign-up list 
in your child’s classroom. All foods must be store
-bought and candies/treats must be individually 
wrapped. Please ask your child’s teacher if 
anyone in the class as allergies.  

Napmats are available 
Napmats may be 
purchased in the office for 
$30 each, or you may 
order one online (Amazon, 
Etsy). Please label any 
items with your child’s 
name. 

Inclement Weather Information 
If safe travel is possible, we will 
open for parents who must 
work. When there is doubt, call 
the center (738-6608), check 
the center’s Facebook page, 
Remind app, and your email. 

Instructions for the Remind app are given below. 
We may also advertise emergency closures 
through major media outlets and radio stations. 

Please use Caution 
The ECM parking lot area gets congested during 
peak drop-off and pick-up times. Please use 
caution when driving in that area. The ECM drive 
is one-way. Please enter on the post office side. 
If the ECM parking lot is full, you may park in the 
6th street church parking lot.  



Stay up to date! 
· Sign up for Remind by texting @fbcecm to 81010. 

· Find us on Facebook 

· Sign up for e-mails (email Kandace)  

Contact Us 
First Baptist Church 
Early Childhood Ministry 
606 N. Walnut Street, Lumberton, NC 28358 
ECM: (910) 738-6608 
Church Office: (910) 739-4336 
Fax: (910) 739-7858 
www.fbclumbertonnc.org 

/FirstBaptistECM 

Mark Your Calendars 
Upcoming Closures: 
· Thanksgiving—November 28-29 
· Christmas — December 25-27  
 w/Early Closure at 1:00 p.m. 12/24 
· New Years Day—January 1, 2020 
· Easter Monday — April 13, 2020 
· Memorial Day — May 25, 2020 
 
We are open most days when school is not in 
session. Your school-age student may attend 
those days for an additional $10.00 per day. 

FBC Wednesday Night Activities 
Resume September 4th 

5:15 pm—Dinner begins ($3 child, $5 adult) 
5:45 pm—Children dismissed to activities 
 3 yr old-Kindergarten — Bible Study 
 1st-3rd Grades — Music Makers Choir 
 4th-6th Grades — Young Musicians Choir 
6:30 pm — Activity Rotation 
 3 yr old-Kindergarten — Music Munchkins Choir 
 1st-3rd Grades — Wednesday Night Live 
 4th-6th Grades — Young Musicians Bells 
7:00 pm — Dismissal 
 
If you have questions, contact Rev. Erin Collier.  
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